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1. Joe McCRACKEN, page 28-9 
 
Question Asked: 
Thank you very much, Mr Salvatore and Mr Silvester. Firstly, thank you very 
much for your time today and the effort that you have taken to be here. I 
guess I might just start with a bit of a time line of your involvement with 
the Commonwealth Games preparation. What sort of advice and meetings 
did you have with the Victorian government in the lead-up to and the 
planning of the games, particularly with your involvement with your sport?  
Joe McCRACKEN: Are you able to, even if you want to take it on notice, 
give a summary of when those meetings happened and what those 
meetings were about just so we can establish a time line of what 
happened and when? You can take it on notice of course as well if you 
need to go and look through your records.  
Tony SALVATORE: Yes, I am happy to provide all that info. 
 
Response:  
 
In terms of the question around dates of meetings for “GSEP works - 2026 
Commonwealth Games”, please see below and attached: 

Meeting dates:  

 17th April 2023 
 3rd May 2023 
 19th May 2023 
 2nd August 2023  

 

Email:  
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